
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

-----Original Message-----

Poling, Jeanie (CPC) 
Thursday, September 12, 2019 7:33 PM 
Balboa Reservoir Compliance (ECN) 
FW: In support of Balboa Reservoir Project 

From: Liana Manukyan <liana.manukyan@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 7:09 PM 
To: Fung, Frank (CPC) <frank.fung@sfgov.org>; richhillissf@gmail.com; Melgar, Myrna (CPC) <myrna.melgar@sfgov.org>; 
Johnson, Milicent (CPC) <milicent.johnson@sfgov.org>; Koppel, Joel (CPC) <joel.koppel@sfgov.org>; Moore, Kathrin 
(CPC) <kathrin.moore@sfgov.org>; Richards, Dennis (CPC) <dennis.richards@sfgov.org>; CPC.BalboaReservoir 
<CPC.BalboaReservoir@sfgov.org> 
Subject: In support of Balboa Reservoir Project 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

Dear Planning Commission, 

I'm a homeowner in San Francisco and I enthusiastically support the Balboa Reservoir building project. There is strong 
evidence to support the fact that the more housing we build, the more it will bring down the cost of housing for all. And 
with 50 percent of it being set aside for affordable housing, I'm confident that this will be a good thing for the 
neighborhood, and for the city. 

Those that oppose the project use the 100% affordable or nothing as a tactic to get nothing built, to maintain the status 
quo and keep the parking spots for their vehicles, which for some reason they feel they have a right to park on public 
land. We need to make this city a livable one with great public transportation, fewer cars, and more housing for those 
who cannot afford the market rate housing. 

Please approve this project so we can develop housing for those that need it most. Homelessness or the threat of it is 
the most critical issue facing our city today, and this is a very important step toward its resolution. 

Thank you in advance for your support of this project, Liana M. Crosby 


